
3D Printing Project: ARGUS– Summer 
Funding 

Interested in obtaining funding for a research project? 
Interested in working on 3D printing and improve 
your resume? 

 
Proposals for summer 2018 funding from the Alfred 
Research Grants for Undergraduate Students 
(ARGUS) program are due by midnight Friday, March 
2.  

 

Interested undergraduate students are welcome to 
discuss on your research proposals to work this 
summer. Please contact Dr. Junjun Ding 
(dingj@alfred.edu) or visit BMH 117 for interests on 
3D printing. 

 


